
GILDREDGE PARK BOWLING CLUB, 

200+ CLUB 2024 

 

I would like to thank all club members who have supported the 200 club this past 

year. Members have purchased 183 units this year, a little lower than before, but with 

many new full and social members hopefully we will improve on this figure. The 

money is used by the General Committee and plans are already in place for projects 

the money will go towards.  

 

I hope all members will again be generous in their support of the 200 club for the 

2024 season and we will have a lot of happy winners.  

 

Good luck.  
 

 

Linda Couch 

 

 

 

 

…................................................................CUT HERE........................................................................ 

 

 

 PLEASE ENROL ME/US AS A MEMBER OF THE 200+ CLUB 

 

 I/We wish to purchase (     ) units @ £12 each    TOTAL (£        ) 

 

 

NAME (S).............................................................................................................................................. 

 

 

ADDRESS.............................................................................................................................................

. 

 

       ….......................................................................................................................................... 

 

        …......................................................................................................................................... 

 

 

 

 

 

NB. If purchasing between two members please return one slip jointly specifying individual 

names. 


